
Madam Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Health Care: 
 
On behalf of One in Four Chronic Health, I am writing to offer our support for SB 235. As an organization 
created to address the healthcare needs of people living with chronic health conditions, we recognize 
the need to have sound public health policies that prevent new tobacco users and the myriad of 
diseases which result from the use of these products. SB 235 is a way helping to recoup some of the 
costs associated with treating tobacco related health issues, and hopefully prevent young people from 
using and becoming physically/psychology dependent on tobacco.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share our concerns. 
 
Best, 
 
BJ 
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